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It is very important that Arkansas protect the Buffalo National River as well as other waterways.
Contained Animal Farming Operations CAFOs place waterways at risk especially in areas of karst
topography as we have in the Ozarks. There are many other farming operations that have less risk of
water pollution. Please support a permanent moratorium on CAFOs in the Buffalo River watershed.

It is the responsibility of ADEQ to protect our environment from pollution. A permanent moratorium on
CAFO's in the BNR area is an appropriate step to protect the environment.

Thank you. Lowell Collins
9995 E Hwy 72
Bentonville, AR 72712
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